ECONOMIC
DEVELOPMENT & 12 NOVEMBER 2020 AGENDA ITEM: 17
PLANNING COMMITTEE

Report prepared by Angie Price — Town Clerk

Purpose of Report

The purpose of this report is to provide Members of the Economic Development &
Planning Committee with correspondence received from a local resident in respect of
parking issues on Lower Road.

Detailed Information

On 15 October, the following email was received:

“I would like to request for double yellow lines at the junction of Victoria Road and
Lower Road.

Attached is an image from parked vehicles on Lower Road preventing any sort of
visibility in or out of Victoria Road. There is no real alternative to double yellow lines
and my request is based solely on safety. Road users and pedestrians are at increased
risk of injury or accident when vehicles are parked so close to the junction.”

Recommendation

1. That Members of the Economic Development & Planning Committee receive
and note the above information and agree a response to the local resident

2. That Members of the Economic Development and Planning Committee agree
to defer the above correspondence to the Traffic Management Working Party.
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